
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE  
PEDESTRIAN TRANSPORTATION PLAN DEVELOPMENT AND 
BICYCLE TRANSPORTATION PLAN IMPLEMENTATION  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cupertino will hold a public 
meeting on January 25, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Quinlan Community Center 
(10185 N Stelling Road) to solicit public input regarding Cupertino’s 
walkability for the City’s Pedestrian Transportation Plan Update.  The 
Pedestrian Plan is a companion document the City’s recently updated Bicycle 
Transportation Plan. The Pedestrian Transportation Plan provides guidelines 
to promote a pedestrian friendly environment in public spaces, including 
streets and off-streets paths, encourage walking by enhancing convenience, 
safety and attractiveness.    
 
Additionally, the City will provide an update and solicit feedback on the 
recent progress related to implementation of the Bicycle Transportation Plan.  
 
Date:  Wednesday, January 25, 2017 
Time: 6:00 PM 
Location: Cupertino Room, Quinlan Community Center (10185 N Stelling 
Road) 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Julie Chiu at (408) 777-7710 or 
JulieC@cupertino.org 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
CITY CLERK 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
PUBLISH 1/13/17 & 1/20/17 
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